From: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To:

Cc: COLOMBANI Antoine (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: RE: Ares(2023)351614 Friendly reminder / Euromines letter to Executive Vice-President Timmermans

Date: mardi 14 février 2023 12:07:00

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

image002.gif image003.png

Dear ,

We could propose you a short video-call with Mr Antoine Colombani on 23 February at 11:00. Would it be that also suitable on your side?

Kind regards,



Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans

European Green Deal



European Commission

BERL-12/

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

+32

@ec.europa.eu

From: @euromines.be>

Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 10:43 AM

To: (CAB-TIMMERMANS) @ec.europa.eu>;

Subject: RE: Ares(2023)351614 Friendly reminder / Euromines letter to Executive Vice-

President Timmermans

Dear Mr Colombani, dear

Please consider a meeting with a Member of the Cabinet to allow an exchange at this very important moment before the release of the Critical Raw Materials Act.

Ideally in Brussels on 21 or 22 February or online in the coming 3 weeks.

Best regards





Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans

European Green Deal



European Commission

BERL-12/

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

+32

@ec.europa.eu

From: @euromines.be>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 2:58 PM
To: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

@ec.europa.eu>

Subject: Ares(2023)351614 Friendly reminder / Euromines letter to Executive Vice-President Timmermans

Dear Please find my friendly reminder for your kind consideration. We managed to organize meetings in Brussels and is intending now to travel to Brussels 21 and 22 February. Maybe it is possible to accommodate a meeting on those dates. Otherwise, we will surely make us available any time that is possible for Executive Vice-President Timmermans. Sunny greetings, Best regards **Euromines** Avenue de Tervueren 168 • 1150 Brussels • Belgium E: @euromines.be T: +32 EU Transparency Register: www.euromines.org • LinkedIn • Facebook • Twitter Sustainable Mining in Europe Sustainable Mining for Europe @euromines.be> From: Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 1:11 PM To: frans-timmermans-contact@ec.europa.eu Cc: antoine.colombani@ec.europa.eu; sarah.nelen@ec.europa.eu; @euromines.be> **Subject:** Euromines letter to Executive Vice-President Timmermans Dear Executive Vice President, Dear Mr. Timmermans, Kindly find attached a letter on behalf of and We thank you in advance for the attention you give to this letter and look forward to receiving your reaction/reply to their request. Best regards, **Euromines** Avenue de Tervueren 168 • • 1150 Brussels • Belgium @euromines.be M: +32

